
 

 Education Inclusion Family Advisor Newsletter 
 27th-  June- 3rd July 2022 

Education inclusion family advisors offer 

parents and carers an opportunity to ask for 

information, advice, and guidance about anything 

affecting your children and family life.  

I would like to share a recording of a webinar 

delivered by YMCA trinity that I found very helpful 

which talks about children’s behaviours that 

challenge.    

Challenging Behaviours Webinar - YouTube 

Top Tip for Staying Cool  
in the Hot Weather! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fun Activities for Children in the Heat 

Freeze drinks and fruit for snacks:  

 

Water games – water beads, water 

balloons, or build a water-wall 

 

Build a den for shade: 

 
 

Another Resource 

Warm weather makes us head to water to cool 

off, so make sure you know how to keep 

yourself and family members safe this summer: 

https://www.rospa.com/leisure-water-

safety/water/advice/parents-water  

 
 

Does your child have, or potentially have, an additional need or disability?  Pinpoint (www.pinpoint-

cambs.org.uk) have lots of information, advice and tips.  For Cambridgeshire’s Local Offer go to 

www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/residents/children-and-families/local-offer 

 

Contact me directly on   Mobile: 07824551901 
 Office: 01354 750419 or 

natalie.ulugun@cambridgeshire.gov.uk 
 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BK4ozMkFIhA
https://www.rospa.com/leisure-water-safety/water/advice/parents-water
https://www.rospa.com/leisure-water-safety/water/advice/parents-water

